
From: Voitsenya V.S.  
Sent: Saturday, October 4, 2014 5:14 AM 

 

Subject: sending condolence 

 

Dear Yoko, 

Take our condolence from distant Ukraine. There are several members of our 

Center who knew Tihiro personally. I was lucky to meet him several times, 

including the visit to your home in LaJolla in 1984. I remember that gave 

you not right recipe as for cooking "pirozhki". 

I have some slides of that time and shall try to find them and send you 

after they will be digitized.  
He was a nice person and a great inventor. The installation in San Diego 

still has the name which Tihiro invented for the first version of this 

machine: Doublet III-D. 

Restrain yourself. 

Best wishes, 

Vladimir Voitsenya 


